
 
 

Morning Announcements:  Thursday, November 12, 2020 
Please remember to check your email and the TCTChome.com website along w ith the 

scrolling announcements on the TV’s located throughout the building each day.  I t is your 
responsibility to stay up to date w ith  

your home school activit ies. 
 

 TCTC Staff/Students: 
• The TCTC building will open each day at 7:15 to welcome our students for a fun-filled day of learning!  
• Friendly Reminder:  Your TCTC Program Pride Shirt of TCTC Program Pride Hoodie will be visible at all times in the 

building.  If for some reason you find yourself without a program shirt on, please go to room E100 to rent a program shirt for 
the day. 

• Safety is everyone’s responsibility.  All visitors must enter TCTC through the front of the lobby in the front of the building.  
Please do NOT open any doors for visitors. 

• Students:  The vending machines in Adult Ed. area are for Adult Ed. only.  Signs are posted on the machines. 
• Seniors and all returning students:  If you were on a free or reduced lunch last year and your family filled out a paper 

application, you MUST have a new application on file for this school year.  If a new application is not received, you will no 
longer receive your free or reduced lunch and will have to pay full price.  Please return the application to the Cafeteria staff 
as soon as possible or see them with any questions. 

• Bus riders and parent pickup are dismissed at 1:45. Student drivers are dismissed at 1:55.  
 

• The Engineering program is currently selling pint cards to support program activities.  Cards sell for 
$5.  We ask that you pay in advance.  Cards will be delivered next week and can be redeemed for a pint 
of Handels ice cream!   I send these to my daughter in California because there are now 20 locations in 
California!   

 
If you have questions please contact any engineering student or Mrs. Fleming in the engineering lab.  
We thank you in advance for your support.   

 
 

STUDENTS: 
 

Badger: There will be a 2-hour early dismissal on Thursday, November 19th.  Please wait for the announcement to be 
released. 
 


